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Transportation Services 

 

 Montreal-Blair Road Transit Priority Corridor Environmental Assessment 

Study - Recommendations 

 ACS2021-TSD-PLN-0005 Rideau-Rockcliffe (13),  

Beacon Hill-Cyrville (11), Innes (2) 

 

Report Recommendations 

That the Transportation Committee recommend that Council: 

1.  Approve the functional design for the Montreal-Blair Road Transit 

Priority Corridor Environmental Assessment Study, as described 

in this report; and 

2.  Direct Transportation Planning staff to finalize the Environmental 

Study Report and proceed with its posting for the 30-day public 

review period in accordance with the Ontario Municipal Class 

Environmental Assessment process. 

The Committee received a detailed slide presentation from Katarina 

Cvetkovic, Senior Project Manager, Transportation Services.  A copy of which 

is held on file with the Office of the City Clerk.  The following were also 

present and responded to questions: 

 Vivi Chi, Director, Transportation Planning, Transportation Services 

 Robin Souchen, Manager, Realty Services, Planning, Infrastructure 

and Economic Development 

 Paul Croft, Parsons 
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 Ron Clarke, Parsons 

The Committee heard from one delegation: 

Chris Greenshields, Vanier Community Association (VCA), thanked staff for 

their engagement concerning the Montreal Road Revitalization project.  He 

expressed disappointment with the lack of ambition reflected in the study’s 

recommendations as it relates to public transit, as well, noted the report failed 

to reflect the recommendations of the urban design review panel.  The VCA 

urges the committee and council to be more aggressive in advancing 

transportation planning in favour of public transit and active transportation for 

this area. 

Following questions to staff, the Committee CARRIED on a division of 10 yeas 

and 1 nays, as follows: 

YEAS (10): Councillors M. Luloff, L. Dudas, E. El-Chantiry, D. Deans, 

S. Menard, C. Kitts, G. Darouze, A. Hubley, J. Leiper, 

T. Tierney 

NAYS (1): M. Fleury 

 

 


